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TOWN OF BYRON 

FOND DU LAC COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

 

 

Legal Notice 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 31, 2021, at the 

Town of Byron Town Hall, N3097 State Road 175, Byron, Wisconsin, the Town of Byron 

Plan Commission will conduct a public hearing on a certified survey map and proposed 

rezoning concerning property located in part of the Northwest Quarter of the Southwest 

Quarter of Section 4 in the Town of Byron.  The purpose of the certified survey map and 

proposed rezoning is to rezone 4.425 acres from Farmland Preservation to Residential for 

proposed single-family residential use. At the public hearing, the Plan Commission will take 

comments from the public and will make a recommendation to the Town Board regarding 

the application. Members of the Town Board may be in attendance for information 

gathering purposes but will not take any action. 

 

 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that, at its regular meeting on September 14, 

2021, at 7:00 p.m. at the Town of Byron Town Hall, N3097 State Road 175, Byron, 

Wisconsin, the Town of Byron Town Board will receive the recommendation of the Plan 

Commission and take final action on the certified survey map and rezoning. 

 

 Both meetings are open to the public and all interested parties are encouraged to 

attend. 

 

 Dated this 17th day of August, 2021. 

 

       TOWN OF BYRON 

 

 

       Mary Laudolff, Town Clerk 


